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Letter from our Pastor 
 

 

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters,   
 
Hope this letter finds you well. God’s been teaching me an important lesson 
this week through many different avenues, my children, Dr. Yong, members of 
our community to name a few, and I thought it would be valuable to share.  
 
Have you ever found yourself in a rut in a relationship with someone, or even 
with God? You promised God you’re going to do something, perhaps make a 
condition. You go strong for a few days, and then you miss a day, and then 
another. You told a loved one you were going to do something for them that 
was really important to them, but you forget, and they are really disappointed. 
Perhaps you said something in a moment of frustration that really hurt 
someone. What to do? Stay stuck feeling bad about it, bad about yourself? Or, 
do something to make it better?  
 
An apology is a great way to try to make things better, and then ask how can I 
help? As a parent, whenever my child apologizes, and then tries to make up 
for something they did that they should not have, I appreciate it, and I’m proud 
of them for making up for their mistake, and learning from it. I’d much rather 
have that, then for them to feel they had to hide away from me. When my 
husband apologizes for something he said, or did or didn’t do, I’m touched by 
it, and it draws my heart closer to him. I’m even more moved when he does 
something to make up for it.  
 
God as our Heavenly Parent is the same. God never wants us to get so down 
about something we did or did not do, that we feel like we can’t even relate 
with Him. He always wants to find a way to reconnect with us. Any step we 
take to repair the relationship, God appreciates, and will gladly receive, and 
use as a way to connect with us again. This week I want to encourage a 
readiness to apologize and make up for our mistakes, in an effort to bring 
healing and reconciliation with God and those we love.  
 
In fact, I would like to suggest that we do this as a condition of repentance on 
behalf of the leadership of our nation who have not been able to do this, and 
have caused more harm as a result. Our nation is in pain, and desperately 
needs healing. I believe repentance can help support that healing, even if done 
symbolically. Let’s be the ones to bring peace through apology.  
 
Wishing you many blessings in this coming week.  
 
Sincerely, 
Pastor Crescentia 

 

  

  

 

  



 

 

Prayer Request for Dr. Edwin Ang 
 

 

 

As you have heard, our dear elder brother, Dr. Edwin Ang, of the 43 Couples' Blessing, 
one of the first 13 American couples to be Blessed, has been hospitalized with COVID-19, 
and needs our prayers.  

 

Read More Here  

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

National Family Service 
on Sundays at 11am 

 
Please make sure to join us in watching the live stream of the national service, 
which will be offered at 11AM EST to communities across the nation. 
 
It will be live streamed here: live.familyfed,org at 11AM. Enjoy the service from the comfort 
of your own home!  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

All members will have the opportunity to hear a recording of the global providential update 
report from True Mother's Secretary General, Dr. Yun, presented during last week's CIG 
Leader's Assembly. 
 
The report will be shared at a Subregion 1 Zoom meet-up happening right after National 



 

 

Family Service this Sunday, January 17 from 12:15 - 2pm EST.  
 
This will replace our local level community gatherings that happen after the National 
Family Service.  
 
This will be the first meeting of its kind. In addition to the information shared, it will also 
provide an opportunity for us to connect as brothers and sisters across our 
Northeast region. The tentative schedule is listed below.  
 
12:15pm - Welcome, Opening Prayer, NFS reflection breakout.  
12:25pm - Announcements 
12:30pm - Dr. Yun's report viewing 
1:45pm - Breakout for reflections 
1:55pm - Quick Sharing + Closing Prayer  
 
To join the meeting, please register yourself and your family members using this 
link:  

 

Register Here 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Join Dr. Yong Live or Access Recordings Here  

  

 

  

  

HTM New Year Kick-Off Meeting 
 



 

 

 

 

Sunday January 24th | 7:30pm to 9:30pm via Zoom 
 

Let us start or renew our goals for Tribal Messiah. We will be revewing the goal for 2021, 
hear testimonies from our HTM brothers and sisters, and creating goals and action plans. 

 

Contact: Atsushi Takino  
takino7@ optonline,net 

 

  

  

Coat Drive Service Project 
 

 

 

  

  

HJ Cafe 
 



 

 

 

 

Resonating with the HJ Promise, this website is a place where all types of 
creators (e.g. musicians, artists, performers, writers, and any other creative 
minds) come together to create a positive and uplifting content beyond race, 
gender, age, nationality, religion, and politics. 
 
Create connections with people of like-minded interest and be informed of our 
upcoming events. 

 

Check Out Their Website  

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Tong-Il Moo-Do Information 
 

 

 

Training start January 15 2021 
 

Contact: Che Consoro 
(347)-357-4483 
rllaguno81@ gmail,com 

 



 

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

  

  

Reserve a Room 
 

 

 

In order to use the church property safely, all parties desiring to use the church 
property will need to complete a room request form online, and agree to the 
following regulations.  

 

View Our Regulations 

  

 

Fill Out Our Form 

  

 



 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
As you may have heard already, Dr. Edwin Ang, of the 43 Couples' Blessing, one of the first 13 
American couples to be Blessed, has been hospitalized with COVID-19, and needs our prayers.  
 
He is in Robert Wood Johnson hospital in New Jersey. His situation is very delicate and has 
worsened again. Given his age (over 90 years old) and medical condition, it is quite complicated.  
 
Please pray for his recovery, and let us offer our love and support with prayers and encouragement 
to Dr. Ang and his family. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Rev. Naokimi Ushiroda 
President 
 
-- 
 
Updates on Dr. Ang from Pastor Crescentia On Jan. 7, 2021 
 
As you have likely heard, Dr. Ang was taken to the Robert Wood Johnson hospital in New 
Brunswick on Sunday. They have been monitoring him closely for his heart condition, as well as, 
for Covid-19, which he tested positive for. For the last few days he has been tired and did not have 
much appetite, but his condition was stable. However, just this evening I received a call from Dohi 
letting me know that Dr. Ang's condition has worsened in the last 24 hours. He now has Covid 
Pneumonia, and his condition could get worse quickly.    
 
As such, on behalf of the Ang family, I would like to ask for your prayers for Dr. Ang's health to 
quickly improve, and for no further complications to occur. Let's pray for the angels to surround 
him and bring healing energy to his body. I would be grateful if you could please also share this 
message with the members of your small group as well.   
 
Dr. and Mrs. Ang have expressed that they are very grateful for and encouraged by all the prayers, 
messages and support that has already been offered by our members. Let's all join together to 
continue to give them all the prayers, love and support possible at this challenging time.   
 
Thank you very much 
Sincerely, 
Pastor Crescentia 




